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From: Gordon and Chris Bishop
To: Oksana Newmen
Subject: My name is Gordon Bishop and I own the adjacent land to the proposed predesignation application No.
PL20240072. .
Date: Monday, May 6, 2024 9:40:36 AM

There is 2 yards on that 1/4 section already.

The people that live there now do not control the amount of paper and plastic and 2 more yards will compound the
problem and they do not control the gophers which raises hell with haying equipment. I thought Rockyview had
policy of just one parcel out on 1/4 quarter or do they change policy on whim or at their pleasure Strongly oppose
the application.





